
 

August 17: 1st Awaken service 

August 18: Parent Night 

August 18: WCS Volleyball at 

Gadsden City 

August 19: Pep Rally 

August 19: WCS Football vs. St. 

John Paul 

 

 

       

Wednesday, August 17– Hamburg-

er steak, roll, mac ‘n cheese, 

green beans 

Thursday, August 18– Spaghetti, 

roll, California medley 

Friday, August 19– Pizza, French 

fries 

Monday, August 22– Chicken fin-

gers, foll, cream potatoes, broccoli 

Tuesday, August 23– Crispitos, 

corn, pinto beans 

Wednesday, August 24– Grilled 

pork chops, roll, roast potatoes, 

okra 

Thursday, August 25– Chicken 

fried rice, roll, California medley 

Friday, August 26– Roast beef 

sandwich, chips, corn on the cob 

 

 

 

August 16, 2022 

 

PARENT NIGHT THURSDAY 

You are invited to join us for a parent (only) open house at WCS this Thurs-

day, August 18th. This will provide you an additional opportunity to visit 

your child’s classroom and to meet with teachers and staff. Teachers will go 

over curriculum, testing schedules, as well as other grade/ class infor-

mation. Please note times for this event: 

   1st-3rd grade: 6:00 p.m. 

   4th-5th grade: 6:30 p.m. 

   Middle/High School: 7:00 p.m. 

Because 5K and 6th grade previously held an orientation, there are no for-

mal Open House meetings scheduled for these grades.  

WARRIORS IN ACTION THIS WEEK 

Warrior athletes will be in action this week. Please go support them when 

you can! 

WCS Volleyball vs. Cedar Bluff & Gadsden City High School 

      @ Gadsden City High School, 8/18, 4:00 

   WCS Football vs. St. John Paul 

                       @ Discovery Middle School (Huntsville), 8/19, 7:00 

AWAKEN 

Mrs. Greer’s 6th grade class will be helping lead our elementary chapel ser-

vice this week! 

FCA BOWL 

The FCA Bowl is a co-ed flag football league and cheerleading organization 

for students in grades 1-6 from any school. All games will be played at WCS 

on Thursday nights beginning 9/8/22. There are no practices. Registration is 

$50 per child. You may register your child at the Open House on Thursday, 

or you may complete the attached registration form and return it to the 

front office.  

PEP RALLY THIS WEEK 

Our first Pep Rally of this season will take place this Friday, August 19th at 

2:00 p.m. in the school gym. Only 6th-12th grade classes go to the pep ral-

lies. However, if you wish to check out your elementary student, you may 

sign him/her out with the teacher at their classroom door at 1:50 on Friday.  

*If you check your student out to attend the Pep Rally, at the conclusion, 

PLEASE exit the gym through the gym lobby and not through the main en-

trance of the school.  

 


